Hello
 

In March 2011 a Census form will arrive through every door in England and Wales.
 

The form should be completed and returned with details of what is true in your household on the 27th March.
 

From early April collectors will call at your house if you have not returned your form.  Returning a completed form is required by law.
 

For the first time you will be able to complete your form on line.
 

The Social Statistics from the form are used to allocate money from central government to Local Authorities and other local service.  The statistics are used for planning local services e.g. school places and transport.
 

The information about individuals is kept completely confidential, and is not shared, even with other government departments.  After 100 years information about individuals is released and is of great interest to family historians.
 

Please ensure you complete and return your own form and remind and encourage your neighbours, family and friends.
 

More information is available at www.census.gov.uk.  When you receive the form there are details of a help line telephone number.
 

If you have any queries or would like more information e.g. about how we could support community groups in your area please contact me. 
 

Anita Boothman
Area Manager
Census 2011 Salford and Trafford
07801 331297
 

